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Upcoming Events 
 March 22—WeRise  

March 24—Equal Pay Day 

April 7—Nat’l AAUW Voting 

April—No Branch Meeting 

May 15—Greeting Card Making 

June ? - TBA 

July 21—Garden Tour 
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National Election 2021 

It’s your AAUW, and your voice counts  

This spring, AAUW members will be asked to vote on amendments to the 

Public Policy Priorities and bylaws, in addition to electing members to the 

national board of directors. This year the AAUW ND membership sup-

ports the bylaw change to open membership to all and remove the de-

gree requirement.  Voting will begin on April 7.  All voting will take place 

online in April and May 2021 unless a member sends a specific request to 

AAUW for a paper ballot. All members without an email address on file 

with AAUW national will receive notification of the vote by mail. Your 

vote is important.  

Please notify any of your steering committee members if you need as-
sistance with voting. We are here to help. 
 

Below are links to information on voting.   
 
 

 
 
 

  

Bylaws Amendment on Open Enrollment link:  2021 
Comment Period: Bylaws Amendment – AAUW : 
Empowering Women Since 1881 

AAUW National Election Frequently Asked Ques-
tions  link: AAUW National Election: FAQ 

Public Policy Priorities link:  2021 Comment Period: 
Public Policy Priorities – AAUW : Empowering 

 

Did you find your  
4-leaf  or your  
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WE Rise – Date Change 
 
 

Due to a variety of circumstances, WE Rise has been moved to a new date. This free event will be held Monday, 

March 22 and will include a lobbyist panel along with hosted live streams of committee hearings and floor sessions. 

The live streams will be moderated, which will allow for questions and discussion. The education sessions that are 

normally held on Sunday, will be prerecorded and released prior to the event for attendees to watch at their conven-

ience. 

You can register here: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/we-rise-2021-virtual-tickets-142951617135 

 Recipient of UJ Scholarship  

 

Nomusa Senzanje of Zimbabwe, whose major is Nursing, 

received our AAUW scholarship this academic year. 

 

     A huge thank you to Judge Cherie Clark, Tyler Falk 

and John Gorde for our invite to the Drug Court Pro-

gram in February. The recently activated (2019) 

Stutsman and Barnes County Drug Court has been 

well received by the community. The Court recently 

graduated participants in the program in November.  

Those AAUW members who attended via zoom were 

impressed by the program which covered infor-

mation about the Drug Court process and purpose, 

criminal justice reform and how the community can 

be involved.   

 

   Branch member, The Honorable Judge Cherie Clark 

led the meeting & was joined by John Gourde, pro-

gram manager-Parole/Probation, ND Department of 

Corrections and Rehabilitation and other guests.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Garden Tour   

 
 

Wednesday   
July 21, 2021 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/we-rise-2021-virtual-tickets-142951617135
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EQUAL PAY DAY   
Wednesday, 

March 24, 2021 
Equal Pay Day is the symbolic day 
in the year when women’s earnings 
catch up to men’s earnings from 
the previous year.  According to 
the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statiistics 
(2019)  All women in North Dakota 
earned only 74.5% of what all men 
earned in ND.  North Dakota is 
ranked 46th in the nation for earn-
ings for women. 

Currently all women in the U.S. 
compared to all men in the U.S., 
receive just 82 cents for every dol-
lar paid to a man.  Women of color 
often face a wider gap: Compared 
to white men, Black women make 
63 cents on the dollar, Native 
American women make 60 cents 
on the dollar and Latina women 
make 55 cents on the dollar. Equal 
Pay is still an issue for women. 

 Greeting Card Making Session 
 
There will be a session on making greeting cards at Mary Craft’s home on May 
15th at 2pm. All you need to do is bring an appetizer/snack to share.  Mary will 
furnish the art supplies.   We’ll each make one or two cards.   
 
Call or email Mary at least one week in advance to assure there will be enough 
supplies.   

 

PLEASE RSVP to  Mary Craft at m65craft@gmail.com  or call 714-335-4630 

mailto:m65craft@gmail.com
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Sudoko 


